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CORRIGENDUM TO THE CIRCULAR TO SHAREHOLDERS DATED 4 DECEMBER 2020 

 

 
The Board of Directors (the “Board” or “Directors”) of Advanced Systems Automation Limited (the 
“Company” and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the Circular to Shareholders 
dated 4 December (“Circular”). 

Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised terms used herein shall bear the same meaning as ascribed 
in the Circular. 

The Company wishes to rectify the following inadvertent typographical error made in the Circular and 
the Circular should be read as follows: 

Cover Page of the Circular  
 
“Last date and time for lodgement of Proxy Form: 18 16 December 2020 at 3 p.m.” 
 
The rectification of the typographical error have been underlined as above for ease of reference. 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
 
Dato’ Sri Sopiyan B. Mohd. Rashdi  
Chairman  
Advanced Systems Automation Limited 
10 December 2020 
 

This announcement has been reviewed by the Company's sponsor, SAC Capital Private Limited 
("Sponsor"). This announcement has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange 
Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) and the SGX-ST assumes no responsibility for the contents of 
this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made, or reports 
contained in this announcement.  

The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Tay Sim Yee (Tel: (65) 6532 3829) at 1 Robinson Road, 
#21-00 AIA Tower, Singapore 048542. 


